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April 6, 1973 

Dom Helder Pessoa Camara 
Rua do Giri quiti 
Recife, Pernambuco 
Brazil 

Dear Dom Helder: 

In my ~wn name and that of the staff of the USCC Division 
for Latin America I write to express our solidarity with you on 
the occasion of this latest trial for you and ~~e people of Recife, 
the arrest and imprisonment of Joao Francisco de Sousa. 

Please know that our prayers and thoughts are with you and 
especially with Joao Francisco and his wife. 

If we can do anything to help, and if there have been any 
recent developments in the case which we should know, please let me 
know. 

Fraternally in Christ, 

.' I - "-' 1 /)iflA.' C· . hZ
'Y~~tc,,",~·~~' 

Rev. Frederick A. McGuire, C.H. 
Director 


